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and outside, with governmental support. The Pan-Commonwealth NGO forum
(tentatively scheduled for October/November 1998) would be a good opportunity to
address these issues. Although the next CMAG meeting in April will be crucial in
deciding the next steps, Canada needs to elaborate a Canadian strategy on Nigeria
and make decisions.



